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CLAREMONT / WEASTE COMMUNITY COMMITTEE

OCTOBER 2006

NOMINATIONS TO THE NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN ADVISORY GROUP

Everyone on the Community Committee mailing list has received the letter inviting people to express an interest in becoming a member of the above group.

This note is simply to advise members that, at the time of writing (29th September):

· Lyn Crowder and Michael Halsall, who were both community representatives on the former Area Action Plan Steering Group have accepted an invitation to remain as representatives witin the new structure / process.

· A further three people have expressed an interest in joining the new Advisory Group:

· Sharon Nelson

· Beryl Patten

· Ben Wallsworth

All should be at the meeting to say why they wish to join.

There is still a week remaining for more people to register their interest in joining.

